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Dear Parents/Carers
Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our parental questionnaire throughout March. We really appreciate the time and thought that went into the responses and will be looking at further improvements that we can make in the future. We have attached your responses and any questions raised below. Do please ask one of us should you want further feedback.

	What you said…..
	What we have done / will do …….

	“ More information on the website”
	You can find the Nursery page on the main school website www.curryrivelprimary.co.uk . We have been busy updating our ‘ Nursery information’ page where you can now find copies of our current planning , information on supporting your child’s next steps at home and school readiness. If you can think of anything else you would like on our website, chat to a member of staff.

	“I would like to be more aware of my child’s next steps”
	Your child’s next steps are within their Learning Journey which you can request at any time from your child’s key-person to take home and look at .Our open-evenings (termly) are a time when you can come and discuss how to support those next steps at home, if you can’t make the dates we set then your child’s key-person will happily book a more suitable appointment. 

	“Do children take part in phonics activities?”
	All pre-school children take part in ‘group time’ with Sophie weekly where they develop key skills in early literacy and numeracy. There is a useful leaflet in the main foyer ‘Phonics at Nursery’ which gives detail of how we develop Phase 1 phonics through the letters and sounds programme within Nursery. Phase 1, solely focuses on the development of speaking and listening skills, this is the foundation to acquiring the skills to read and write. You will see from your child’s Learning Journey that pre-school children have already begun lots of activities to encourage listening and speaking. If you would like to know more about how you can support literacy development at home please see Hollie or have a look at the resources now on our website. 

	“ More face to face communication”
	We have introduced termly stay and play sessions they are a great opportunity to chat to staff about your child’s learning.
You can request to see your child’s key-person at any time, just send an email to Hollie or Lorrainne to arrange. 



Yours faithfully
Hollie Westlake and Lorrainne Gill 
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